
 

We are excited to invite all students and staff of St. Daniel School to a wonderful 
Christmas Turkey lunch in the gymnasium on Wednesday, December 20th, 2023. 

Our delicious Christmas meal will include turkey, stuffing, mashed potatoes, gravy, 
veggies, buns, and a cookie!  We are asking students to be “green” by bringing 
their own plate, utensils, and drink/water bottle. 

 

To help offset the cost of the meal, we are asking parents to contribute $8.00 
per child. All payments can be made through SchoolCash Online 

 

In order to make this lunch successful we also need your help. If you and/or other 
family members are interested in supporting this tradition by volunteering, please 
let us know by filling out the link below. Our volunteer coordinator will reach out 
to you to share event details. 

CLICK HERE TO VOLUNTEER! 

 

We appreciate your assistance with this special tradition and look forward to 
another awesome Christmas Lunch at St. Daniel School!  

  -St. Daniel Staff 

https://wcdsb.schoolcashonline.com/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScXexyrgcHvh4DH1dV5fCPF-35pBWKraDNhuQngt8r894UkrA/viewform

